
 
 
 

August, 2015 
 
 
 
Queridas Familias, 
 
 Welcome to the first Grade!  I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself 
to you. My name is Víctor. I am originally from Spain and I will have the pleasure of being 
your child´s first grade teacher. This is my forth year at LILA and I am so glad to continue at 
LILA and have the opportunity to be a part of this school’s mission. I received my Bachelor’s 
degree in Elementary Education in Madrid, Spain. Afterward and before I came to LILA, I 
worked with kids in summer camps.  
 

Some of my interests include traveling, playing guitar, playing soccer, music and 
spending time with my friends and family. I would like to teach my students more about my 
culture and language, at the same time that we learn from each other.  
 

I look forward to meeting and greeting each of you at Bienvenidos Conferences on 
August. There, I would like to hear about your child, answer any questions or concerns that 
you may have, and share with you my goals and aspirations for this school year. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at: vpintado@lakesinternational.org 
 

Have a great rest of the summer and I will see you soon! 
 
 
Saludos,  
 

Profe Víctor 
 
Víctor Pintado 


